
Industry	Reacts	to	the
Regulators
Council	for	Responsible	Nutrition’s	Annual	Conference

Speaking	Engagement

October	22,	2015	from	11:45	am	to	12:15	pm	(EDT)
Washington,	DC
Palm	Springs,	CA

Partner	John	E.	Villafranco	participated	in	the	“Industry	Reacts	to	the	Regulators”	panel	discussion	at
the	Council	for	Responsible	Nutrition’s	Annual	Conference.

For	more	information,	please	click	here.
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